## Public Notice Board of Education Vacancy

The Elk Township Board of Education has a vacancy on the Board of Education to be filled by a resident of Elk Township. An appointment will be made at the June 9, 2022 meeting of the Board. The term shall be from the date of the appointment until the next regular election of the Board in November of 2022.

Those eligible residents of Elk Township having an interest in filling this position should send a letter providing information about themselves and summarizing their interest in the position, as well as complete information relative to their place of address and telephone numbers. All letters must be received by 2:00pm on Wednesday June 01, 2022.

Interviews will be held by the Board of Education. Interested persons will be notified as to date, time and place.

The letters should be sent or delivered to Joseph M. Collins, School Business Administrator / Board Secretary of the Elk Township Board of Education

Elk Township Board of Education 900 Clems Run Glassboro, NJ 08028 jcollins@delsearegional.us